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March 9 No School 
5-7​ ​Fish Fry @ St. Ann 
March 15,16 ​Kindergarten
Assessment 
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Last week OLGAA’s Fish Fry sold 90 lbs. of fish! It was 
packed, and everyone had a great time! We are still 
in need of volunteers to help tomorrow! Please sign 
up using the following link: 
 
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0f44afa823a0fa7-newfish 
 

 

CLICK HERE​ for the outline 
for parents to familiarize 
themselves with the 
techniques Mr. B taught the 
students in his visit last week.  

 
We encourage you to talk to your child(ren) about how they 
can protect their “cool” in social situations.  
 

 

 
CLICK HERE ​to start the re-enrollment process for 
the 2018-19 school year. If you have questions, 
please call the school office at 513-931-3070. 

 

www.olgcs.org 

http://olgcs.org/Portals/0/2017-2018%20Calendar.pdf
http://olgcs.org/Portals/0/2017-2018%20Calendar.pdf
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/14POZWzsPg8efJ-TkFuHAPtqKznTOuD9-q7LPvBirBG0/edit?usp=sharing
http://olgcs.org/AboutUs/FacultyStaff/Cafeteria.aspx
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https://m.facebook.com/olgeagles/
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Calling 7th grade families! We need volunteers 
that can assist with planning the 8th grade 
graduation. If you are interested, please email 
PTO@olgcs.org​. Please know that we have 
guidelines for you to follow and a road map to 
plan. The more helpers the less work for everyone! 

 

THANK YOU OLG FAMILY! 
 
The Events Committee is in full swing planning the Spring Carnival. Make sure to attend the Carnival on Friday, 
April 13th. This is a community event, so please be sure to invite family, friends and neighbors. If you would like to 
pre-purchase game tickets you can ​CLICK HERE​. 
 
If you have high schoolers that would like to volunteer for service hours - ​CLICK HERE​. 
 
We are also going to have the Pringles drive again, so look for a flyer to be distributed shortly. 
 
You may have also noticed added more Dine and Donates to the calendar. We are trying to increase opportunities 
for families to come together and get to know one another. 
 
With that said, we’d like to share some exciting news! We’ve been granted permission to start charging for tickets to 
attend events. Next school year we will begin taking the ideas from the survey sent out in the first trimester and 
scheduling additional family events. Please know that these are not fundraisers and will be opportunities for families 
to meet outside of OLG. 
 

● Our Larosa’s Dine and Donate was another huge success! We raised $227.23!  Way to go OLG Families! 
● We tried a new spot this trimester at the North College Hill Skyline. That was a lot of fun too and we raised 

$250. Who doesn’t love Skyline! 
● Our second Skating Party was alway a blast. The new “Place” is awesome and always a school favorite. 

Thank you to those that attended!  
 
Save the date for our second annual FC Cincinnati Night on Saturday, June 30th! We will be together in the family 
section cheering on our hometown soccer team. Tickets will be $12.50 per person and we’ll send a link to order 
tickets in the coming months. We will have a special contest for 10 lucky 5-10 year olds to walk the teams out on the 
field the night of the game. Look for more details. 
 
If you’re interested in joining the Events Committee and/or the PTO, please email ​PTO@OLGCS.org 
 
Thanks for your support! 
 
The PTO Events Committee 
Adriana Gough-Becker                 Jill Keller, PTO President 
Amanda Hood, PTO VP                Katie Grueter  
Amy Porta                                     Peter Le 
Jenny Felix                                   Susan Wells 
Jerralyn Emerson                         Tracy Pellegrino 
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 Our Lady of Grace  
Athletic Association 
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LINKS 
 

YMCA Fundraiser 
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